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Dear Dr Browne, 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session 

 
The Committee would like to thank you for your attendance yesterday.  
Members found the evidence presented very useful. 
 
The Committee has requested some further information on the ‘Healthy 
Happy Minds’ initiative: 
 

 Which schools are participating? 

 How long will the pilot scheme run? 

 How much funding do participating schools receive? 

 Are there equal numbers of rural and urban schools participating? 
 
I look forward to receiving your response by Monday 13th December.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 

Room 344 
Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.
gov.uk 
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